Newsletter of the Houston Archeological Society

June 1987

P. O. Box 6751, Houston, Texas 77265 - telephone (713) 523-3431



NOFTCE

Consistent with tradition, the Houston Archeological Society will not meet in June in order to avoid scheduling conflict for the many members who will be taking part in the annual Texas Archeological Society Field School. The regular meeting schedule will resume on July 10 when field school participants will share this year's experiences with the rest of us.

As you can see, we are taking advantage of this little break in schedule to provide members with an updated membership list. Corrections should be reported in writing to President Joan Few at the Society's address.

Please call newsletter editor Margie Elliott (682-3556) by June 20 with items for July Profile.

JUNE HAS FIELD WORK

Excavation work is scheduled for the Darragh House in Galveston on Saturday June 20 and Saturday June 27. For more information, call Sheldon Kindall at 326-2160 (H) or 282-5336 (W).

LAB ANNOINCEMENT

Call Dave Pettus 481-6007 (H) or 669-3481 (W) for information about lab activities during the month of June. Regular lab schedule will resume in July. Plans are underway for an August workshop on archeological faunal analysis (bone i.d.) to be led by Bill McClure. Watch for details.

HOUSTON ARCHEOLOGICAL SOCIETY P. O. Box 6751 Houston, Texas 77265

Non-Profit Org. U.S. POSIACE PAID Houston, Texas Pennit #264

Jean L. Epperson P.O. Box 1200 Mont Belview.Texas 77580 (87)